
 
 

    
 
 
 
            November 13, 2019 
 
 
Traci Hollingshead 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Nuclear Medicine Department 
Avera McKennan 
1325 S. Cliff Ave 
Sioux Falls, SD 57117-5045 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF COMPLETION OF SUPERVISED CASES FOR TheraSphere® 
 
By letter dated August 21, 2019, you provided notification to this office that Dr. Jay Patel 
completed the three TheraSphere® supervised cases.  No further actions regarding your 
notification are required.  You can contact this office at 817-200-1127 if you have any questions 
about this letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

        /RA/ 
 

Michelle M. Hammond, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
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